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On the evening of Wednesday 14th December, 
Halewood Academy opened its doors for the first 
time in over nearly two years to welcome back the 
annual Christmas Concert!

In attendance of this prestigious event were the 
members of the local community, the Mayor of 
Knowsley and many councillors from Halewood.

The audience were treated to an array of musical 
performances from local primary schools, including 

Halewood Academy's own vocal group and school 
rock band. As wells as local visiting artists the Luma 
group, with their Spanish inspired Christmas hits.

Not only were the audience treated to many audio-
delights but there were readings and mince pies too!

A wonderful evening was had by all and many of the 
audience praised how great it was for the concert to 
return, so much so we are already beginning to plan 
to make it even bigger and better next year!


